From: Robert Bingham, Electric Marketing_

Sent: 05 December 2018 13:18

To: Whittingham, Giceon
Cc: Olad, Awale (Councillor)_
Subject: 13-15 John's Mews 2017/4302/P

Dear Mr Whittingham

| understand that it is now suggested that this application be put before the Members’ Briefing
Committee and dealt with under delegated powers.

| do not believe that this is appropriate as there are objections to this application from the owners of
every property adjoining 13/15 Johns Mews.

We remain concerned that the proposed excavation of a basement adjacent to our 250-year-old
listed building has the potential to cause significant damage to our property and we object to the

proposed works to the party wall our building atjjfjohn Street shares with 15 Johns Mews.

Given the above, | believe that the application should be put back before the Planning Committee so
that the Committee are able to consider our objections.

Yours sincerely,

Robert Bingham
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